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Potomac River Fisheries Commission Meeting 
 
Colonial Beach, VA — 

 

Chairman Kenny Keen announced today the Potomac River Fisheries Commission will hold its 

next regular meeting on Thursday, December 8, 2005 at 2:00 p.m. in the John T. Parran Hearing 

Room of the Potomac River Fisheries Commission Building, 222 Taylor Street, Colonial Beach, 

Virginia.  Mr. Keen invites all interested persons to attend this open public meeting. 

 

Items on the agenda include but are not limited to: a presentation on the Marine Stewardship 

Council sustainable fisheries certification program, a report on the fall oyster harvest and the 

annual oyster survey; a report on the crab harvest and reports from the finfish and crab advisory 

committees. The Commission will establish the 2006 commercial, recreational and charter boat 

fisheries season dates, size limits, catch limits and other restrictions for striped bass and most 

other species.  

 

The Colonial Beach Art Guild will have artwork displayed2 in the John T. Parran Hearing Room 

through January 4, 2006.  Visitors are welcomed during normal business hours. 

 

PRFC does not discriminate against individuals with disabilities; therefore, if you are in need of 

reasonable accommodations due to a disability, please call (804) 224-7148 no later than three 

workdays prior to the meeting date and identify your needs. 


